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Comments: I strongly oppose the Foothills project as proposed.  The National Forests belong to the American

people, and the public's voice and comment needs to be invited and considered for any such action as are

proposed, including timber harvests, road-building, trail-building or diversion of trails.   In each instance, the

public must be given adequate public notice in advance, and given the opportunity to express their opinion and

be considered.   The proposal proposes highly invasive and potentially detrimental interventions in our national

forests, and they should be carefully reviewed and commented on by the public. 


